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Nick Klimek

Subject: Rezoning Case Z-37-21-4

From: Christopher Smith <chris@cmsequity.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 9:15 AM 
To: William F. Allison <bill@witheymorris.com>; Hannah Bleam <hannah@witheymorris.com> 
Subject: Rezoning Case Z-37-21-4 

Bill and Hannah, 
I won’t be able to make the Village Planning Meeting tonight due to a previous commitment; however, I wanted to send 
this email in support of the rezoning of this property.   
I look forward to seeing the project and the transition of the area to meet the future needs of the City of Phoenix, and 
the Light Rail.   

Best wishes, 
Christopher Smith 
5307 N. 17th Ave 
Phoenix AZ  
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